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TO: The Engineering Faculty
FROM: The School of Aeronautics and Astronautics
RE: AAE 51700 — Expiration of course

The faculty of the School of Aeronautics and Astronautics have approved the following changes
to an existing course. This action is now submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a
recommendation for approval.

Expiration of course

AAE 51700 Unsteady Aerodynamics

Semesters offered; Fall
Credit: 3
Pre/co-req: GR, AAE 33400

Reason: Course has not been offered in over 5 years. Cleaning up AAE course offerings.
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Tom I-P. jﬁih, The J. William Uhrig and Anastasia Vournas
Head and Professor of Aeronautics and Astronautics
School of Aeronautics and Astronautics




